
 

 

Dear friends and colleagues, 

May I thank you all for your participation to the 4th  International Conference on Sustainable 
Chemical and Environmental Engineering (SUSTENG 2025), which was held in Thessaloniki, 
Greece,  between 1st  to 4th  September 2025, both physically and virtually.  

The conference included 10 sessions, while 5 keynote lectures were also given. During the 
conference, 87  abstracts were presented, out of which 66 were oral presentations, while the 
remaining 21 were posters. A total of 105 participants attended the conference. 

Soon we will publish the conference proceedings in a book with ISBN number, while we are 
expecting the submission of your manuscripts to our Special Issue Waste and Biomass 
Valorization (Springer). Pease note that you are allowed to submit more than one manuscript 
to the above Special Issue. 

May I also grab the opportunity to thank our sponsors (Thalis, Anelixis Development 
Consultants S.A., Pangea, Association of Hellenic Plastic Industries and Klinakis S.A. for their 
valuable contribution to the conference. 

Sincerely, 

The conference Chair 

 

Petros Gikas 
Professor 

Head of the "Design of Environmental Processes Lab" 
School of Chemical and Environmental Engineering 

Technical University of Crete 


